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From: Christa Brandt (mailto:c1b26(§yahoo.com)
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 20094:08 PM
To: Noris, Anne
Cc: c1b26(§yahoo.com
Subject: Street Name Change - SE 300th Street/SE Falcon Way

To whom it may concern,

I am respectully requesting the proposed ordinance to change the name of SE 300th Street to SE Falcon Way be

rejected.

I own a small business and have recently invested in a new supply of marketing materials, letterhead, and business cards
that bear my current address. I find it unreasonable that I, as a homeowner, wil have to bear any expense to facilitate
changing the name of my small cul-de-sac to "boost school spirit". Additionally, it is a burden on all homeowners on this
street to go through the process of updating mailing addresses with all service providers and personal contacts - there is
a cost associated with this as welL.

Perhaps, as an alternative, the school can change it's address to correlate to 219th Avenue SE, which is the main road
that ultimately turns into SE 300th Street; and propose changing that street name to SE Falcon Way? This would not
impact any homeowners, and in fact would be more prominent in the eyes of the community, as it is the main road used
to access the schooL.

I appreciate my position being taken into consideration.

Best regards,

Christa Brandt
Homeowner
21236 SE 300th Street
Kent, W A 98042
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